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May 2019 
 
 
Attention:  Friends, Neighbours and Local businesses 
 
The Strawberry Vale Elementary School Parent Advisory Committee is planning a significant fundraising 
event, our biennial Spring Fair. This family-friendly community event will take place at the school on 
June 7th, 2019. More than 600 people from our local community attend this event. 
 
We are kindly asking local businesses like yours for donations to help make our fundraiser a success. 
Donations could be in the form of a product, service, gift certificate, promotional item, or other item of 
value that could be used for our Silent Auction, Mystery Grab Bags (approx $5 value), and Game Station 
Prizes. 
 
We would be very appreciative if you would consider a donation that could be used for our Spring Fair 
Fundraiser. In return, we will promote your donation in our communications and promotional materials 
sent to the families of our 280 students. 
 
The Spring Fair provides much needed funding for field trips, classroom and home-reading books, and 
special school-wide programs to enrich the learning experiences for students at our school.  We are also 
aiming to raise funds to help in the completion of our Nature Play Perimeter Pathway - which has been 
providing outdoor learning and play space on the school grounds but still has a bit of work to complete. 
The creation of this pathway has been of benefit the entire community. 
 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you would like to provide a donation. We can happily arrange 
pick-up of your donation at your convenience. Alternatively, if it is more convenient, donations can be 
mailed or dropped off to the following address:  
 

Attention: PAC Parents Amy and Wendy 
Strawberry Vale Elementary School PAC 

4109 Rosedale Ave 
Victoria, B.C. V8Z 5J5 

 
We are available to answer any questions about the event or the Strawberry Vale PAC. The children and 
families of Strawberry Vale Elementary would like to thank you in advance for your consideration and 
generous support of this vital fundraiser. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Amy and Wendy 
Phone: 250-896-3207 
Email:  SpringFairSVE@gmail.com 
 
Strawberry Vale School PAC 
Spring Fair Committee 
 


